
   

 

 

Dear Parents, 

We cannot believe we are already half way through the school year. Every child has progressed loads since  
September and we would like to think you have seen their progress at home too. As well as this, each child is 
becoming far more confident and flourishing as a learner, which is lovely to see.  

Thank you to all the children who supported our Book Fortnight launch by dressing up to celebrate our Book 
Fortnight launch—we are looking forward to linking various aspects of the curriculum to this, over the next two 
weeks.  

This half term is the month of Leeson House; the team are really excited about going and spending three days, 
learning outside of the classroom– we hope your child is looking forward to going too.  

As always, if you have any concerns or queries, please speak to a member of the team.  

Key Dates       

6th-13th March  2020– Science Week                                    23rd– 25th March 2020        -  Prayer Space 

10th March 2020        -Class Photographs                              25th March 2020                 - Open Door Choir 

18th March 2020         - Mothering Sunday gift workshop       27th March 2020                 - Chocolate bingo 

19th March 2020        - Mother’s Day Service (2pm)              30th March-2nd April 2020  - Life Education Bus 

20th March 2020        - Mufti Day (Easter Eggs donation)       3rd  April 2020                      - 1.30pm finish 

Leeson House: 30th March–1st April 2020 

Three day residential trip—Geography/ science/ history/ art & design. 

Please be aware our Year 5 residential trip to Leeson House is fast looming. This trip is an essential part of our 
teaching curriculum; it gives us the opportunity to teach aspects of learning that can not be possible within the 
classroom and will be continued in the classroom on return.  On this trip your child/children will be               
investigating rock pools, habitats on shorelines, the impact of litter on the shoreline, comparing  Kinson (urban) 
to a Langton Matravers (rural) location, environmental art, pond dipping and finally the habitats and wildlife of 
Arne.    

30th March 2020  

Arrive at Ctk School at 8.15 am in the Studio. ALL MEDICATION MUST BE GIVEN IN AND MEDICAL 
FORMS SIGNED.  Children need to be dressed appropriately (warm clothing, waterproof and sensible shoes) 
for a day of rock pooling at Kimmeridge Bay, in a ruck sack they need a pack lunch and plenty of water (no 
glass bottles). All clothes and bedding to be packed in a small suitcase. 

1st April 2020 

Children will arrive back at CtK and can be collected at 3pm from the school Studio. If we are running late 
notification through Twitter will be shared. 

Please check out our Y5 twitter page @Y5CtK for regular photographs and updates of the trip or 
www.ctkcps.com– Twitter photographs at the bottom of the homepage for latest news. 

Please be aware that we are in regular contact with Leeson House and will be following any guidance 
shared about the Coronavirus.  Changes in this residential trip might be required for the safety of all 
children and staff. If you have any concerns or worries please speak to Mrs Ayton, Mr Cooper or Mrs 
Perry. 

 
Follow us: 

@Y5CtK 
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